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President's Message 
 

Hello skiers and snowshoers,

Thanks to everyone who attended the AGM/Potluck at our home on 
February 11. We had a very success planning meeting and enjoyed a 
wonderful dinner together with new and old friends.

Trip Cancelled: Unfortunately, our trip to Callaghan on Sunday, February 18th 
has been cancelled due to a lack of snow on the snowshoe trails. Like all the 
mountains in the lower mainland, Callaghan suffered a huge decrease in snow 
levels after the atmospheric rivers that occurred a couple of weeks ago.

Our final trip to Callaghan on Saturday, March 2 is a go but we still have 
plenty of room on the bus for more club members, family or friends to attend. We 
are keeping our fingers crossed that there is some fresh snow for that day. You 
can contact Kathy at 604 839-2776 if you wish to add your name to her list.

Announcement:

On Monday, April 8th, 2024 Jeff Roger will be leading a Walk to the Opera at 
the Shadbolt Centre, 6450 Deer Lake Avenue in Burnaby. The Burnaby 
Lyric Opera presents “La Boheme” by Giacomo Puccini.

Meet in the lobby at the Shadbolt Centre between 11:30-11:45. You can bring or 
buy lunch which can be pre-ordered at the Encore Café.
There will be a 12:00 noon walk around Deer Lake following a flat route that 
takes the group past a Great Heron Site. We pick up our pre-paid lunch at 1:00 
pm. 

Tickets are $30 for Seniors or $25 when bought in groups of 10, plus one free 
ticket with each 10 purchased. 

http://nordicwrecks.org/


Call 604 205-3000 or email: boxoffice@burnaby.ca
www.shadboltcentre.com
https://tickets.shadboltcentre.com 

This is usually a very popular event so order your tickets early and mention you 
are part of the “Walk to the Opera” group. Friends and family are welcome. 
Please carpool as parking is very limited.

If you have any questions please contact Jeff Roger at ejroger@shaw.ca or at 
604 553-4312

Jeannette (President)
Jeannette_blanchard@hotmail.com
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